












 
TEL (503) 241-7242     ●     FAX (503) 241-8160     ●     mail@dvclaw.com 

Suite 400 
333 SW Taylor 

Portland, OR 97204 
 
 
 

February 15, 2007 
 
Via Electronic and U.S. Mail 
 
Public Utility Commission 
Attn: Filing Center 
550 Capitol St. NE #215 
P.O. Box 2148 
Salem OR 97308-2148 
 

Re: Petition for Investigation of Multnomah County Drainage District No. 1 
and Peninsula Drainage District No. 2 

 
Dear Filing Center: 
 

Enclosed please find an original and two (2) copies of the Petition for 
Investigation of Multnomah County Drainage District No. 1 and Peninsula Drainage District No. 
2. 
 
  Please return one file-stamped copy of the document in the postage-prepaid 
envelope provided.  Thank you for your assistance. 
 

Sincerely yours, 
 
 
/s/ Eric G. Shelton 
Eric G. Shelton 

 
 
 
cc: Dave Hendricks 

Multnomah County Drainage District No. 1 
 

Natalie Hocken 
Pacific Power and Light 


